
How your family can join the Old Haleians’ in lending a helping hand.

The Association provides funding, support and 
assistance for School projects and programmes. 
It runs a mentoring programme, community 
assistance and community service programmes 
and arranges professional networking, reunions and 
other events such as Old Boys’ Day, Careers Nights 
and Sports Days. In addition to this it also provides 
valuable scholarship and bursary assistance where it 
can. To help develop and expand these programmes 
the Association invites the families of current Hale 
students to participate in this raffle each year.

Tickets are $100 each - and one family will have the 
chance to win the equivalent of 100% of a regular 
Year 12 day boy’s annual tuition fee, credited to 
their school account for the 2022 year.

This is an ‘opt in’ raffle. The choice to participate 
lies entirely with you. If you do choose to join us 
in this important programme for the Hale family, 
tickets can be purchased via the online raffle 
ticketing facility:

https://hale.auraffles.com.au

Tickets will be on sale from Wednesday 3 
November 2021 and must be purchased by 
Wednesday 26 January 2022. The draw will take 
place on Thursday 27 January 2022 at the P&F 
Sundowner. 

The winner will be advertised in the first parent 
newsletter following the draw.

Permit Number: LS217679921 | Permit Holder: Helen Plange-Korndoerfer | Contact Number: (08) 9347 0169

If you have any queries, please contact Helen Plange at  
oldhale@hale.wa.edu.au or by phone on (08) 9347 0169.

A YEAR’S TUITION FEES 
FOR YOUR SON AT HALE

WHAT BETTER WAY TO START THE YEAR 
THAN BY HAVING YOUR SON’S SCHOOL 
FEES PAID FOR IN 2022.
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